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Coordinator of the Running Start program at NHTI-Concord’s Community 
College, Concord, NH, Mary oversees more than 120 NHTI classes offered 
throughout 27 NH and Vermont high schools. While collaborating with 
approximately 70 high school teachers and 1,300 Running Start students 
annually, the program continues to grow under her leadership. Mary also 
serves as faculty in NHTI’s Information Technology Department. Prior to her 
arrival at NHTI nine years ago, Mary was Professor of Information 

Technology for the Transformations Program at the NH Department of Corrections, Laconia, NH; 
Assistant Professor of Business Technology at Baltimore City Community College, Baltimore, 
MD; and was a Computer Trainer at U.S. Coast Guard Academy, Washington, DC. Mary earned 
both a Bachelor’s Degree in Business/Distributive Education and a Masters of Education at 
S.U.N.Y College at Oswego, Oswego, NY. She pursued additional graduate studies in Instructional 
Technology at University of Maryland.  
 


